
From: Valerie Dombrowski <valerie@besttecservice.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 20, 2024 4:50 PM 
To: Carlos Flores <cflores@palmdesert.gov> 
Subject: CUP 17-0033 

Mimecast Attachment Protection has deemed this file to be safe, but always exercise caution when opening files. 

                                                       
Good afternoon – we own three properties in Monterey Shore Business Park, which 
is contiguous on the Eastern side from 73818 Dinah Shore.  That property is the 
subject of consideration for revocation of the CUP as a cannabis facility at the 
May 21st hearing of the Planning Commission. 

We have attached three letters (one for each unit we own) in FAVOR OF 
REVOCATION of the CUP at its current location. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Valerie Dombrowski 

BEST TEC 
Corporate Office:  
73850 Dinah Shore Drive, Unit 109 
Palm Desert CA 92211 
760-328-0021

Serving all of Southern California! 

Coachella Valley (760) 328-0021 
Los Angeles  (310) 363-7403    
Orange County (714) 248-8008     
Riverside (951) 266-5056  
San Diego (619) 356-2776  
San Fernando Valley (818) 922-8448  




















